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Please Support HB 3155.  

As a manager of a family owned tree farm we often use Off Highway Vehicles OHVs 

including UTVs called Side by Sides to access our lands. We need to be able to 

legally travel various public roads to be safe and efficient in our operations. SB 3155 

addresses a needed access issue. Other states allow OHVs on their public roads.  

Oregon needs to keep up by passing HB 3155.  

Please support passage of HB 3155. Thank You for all your hard work.  


